BSNL Executives Associations and Non-Executives Unions
____________________ District

Memorandum
To

Shri

Honourable Member of Parliament

Respected sir,

The Trade Unions and Associations of BSNL hereby convey our concern over the recent decision of Government of India regarding disinvestment. This is the first time that the Government of India has made the disinvestment a mandatory one; no PSU or its Administrative Ministry has been provided with any option to advocate their opinion. 


All the central trade unions including CITU, AITUC, INTUC and BMS have opposed the decision with the apprehension that the disinvestment of shares in CPSUs will pave the way for privitisation. Central Trade Unions have been repeatedly telling and focusing other better options. One of the best options is utilizing the huge revenue surplus to the tune of Rupees Five Lakh Crores to the extent of the requirement for supplementing the social sector expenditure.


Moreover the Central Trade Unions hold their strong view that the “Peoples Ownership” concept can be ensured only through total ownership of government equity which would be doubly ensured through parliamentary control where you can all defend the welfare of this country and the people.


All Trade Unions and Associations of BSNL are sharing the same views of the Central Trade Unions. In BSNL we are having Rs. 40000 crores as surplus. In BSNL all the Executive Associations and the Non-Executive Unions are vehemently opposing disinvestment in BSNL.


We request you to kindly take up this issue in the ensuing Parliamentary Session to protect the edifice of BSNL, the temple of our Nation.
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